
GUILDHALL FEOFFMENT C P SCHOOL 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

All uniform is now available from Aubyn Davis, 81 St Johns St, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 1SQ. 

http://www.aubyndavies.co.uk 

 

All clothes should be clearly named - woven labels are most effective. Please make sure that PE kit is 

contained within a suitable drawstring bag.  We are proud of our school uniform and are grateful to all 

parents who ensure that children are well presented when they come to school. 

 

Boys                                     Girls 

Winter  
Grey tailored shorts or trousers 

White polo shirt 

Navy sweatshirt with school logo 

Grey or navy socks 

 

Grey skirts, tunics or tailored trousers 

White polo shirt 

 Navy sweatshirt or navy sweat cardigan with school 

logo 

Grey, navy or white socks or tights 

Summer  

Grey tailored school shorts 

White polo shirt 

 Navy sweatshirt with school logo 

 

Blue and white checked school Dress 

Navy sweatshirt or navy sweat cardigan with school 

logo 

Grey, navy or white socks 

 

Shoes 

Black, brown or navy sensible school shoes (not 

trainers).  

 

Black, brown or navy sensible school shoes (not 

trainers).  

Girls should not wear sling backs, high fashion shoes 

or high heels.  

                          PE Kit Outdoor Coats 
Plain navy blue shorts 

Pale blue T-shirt with school logo 

Trainers 

PE bag 

Joggers and gloves may be required for outdoor 

PE in cooler weather 

 

All children must have a waterproof jacket, which 

must be in school every day. This could be a 

lightweight Cagoule, which could be stored in the PE 

bag.  Rainproof fleece-lined jackets with an 

embroidered school logo are available 

Jewellery, Accessories and Make-up 
 

 

Children must not wear jewellery in school. If your child has pierced ears, only stud-type earrings may be 

worn. Ear-studs must be removed on PE days, prior to coming to school. Staff will not remove children’s ear 

studs. Children will not be permitted to participate in PE if they are wearing ear studs. This policy has been 

made in accordance with DfE Health and Safety in PE advice. 

 

 If you intend to have your child's ears pierced, this should be carried out at the beginning of the long 

summer holiday in order for the healing to have taken place prior to the autumn term.  

 

Please make sure that long hair is tied back off the face. We ask that children do not wear high fashion 

accessories for school. Please make sure that hair bands, slides etc. are in keeping with school uniform. 

 

 No nail varnish or make-up of any kind please! 

 

 

 

  

 


